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Have a great summer! Keep an eye out for camp
registration next year :)




WEEK  NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the Week 8 newsletter! This week's theme
was "Peace Out Summer!". 

On Monday, campers used thumbprints to make a peace
sign to say "Peace Out Summer!". We were so happy to see
so many campers wearing their tie dye!

On Tuesday, campers used an instructional painting video to
make landscape paintings! It was wonderful to see campers
of all ages focused and determined!

Wednesday campers made popsicles out of paper! We used
googly eyes, glitter, and different colors to make our
popsicles perfect! We also had our last Mr. Softee visit! We
will miss ice cream Wednesdays! 

On Thursday, we had a sponge race competition! Campers
worked together in their tent groups to race water in
sponges from one end of a line to another! The wet sponges
helped us cool off and working together was a great way to
bring our summer to a close! 

On Friday, campers were so excited to learn what the
"surprise event" was! After a camp meeting, we announced
a video game truck was on its way! Campers got 40 minutes
with their groups to play games together! We also had our
last pizza day! 

We hope campers had a great summer! We look forward to
welcoming everyone back for summer 2024!

UPCOMING:
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